Alpharetta Gymnastics Opening for June!

We are working on opening the Gymnastics Center on a limited basis for the month of June! We will be offering camps Monday-Friday from 9-12 and classes on Monday. <u>CLICK HERE</u> to sign in and search "Gymnastics" for camps and classes that are being offered!

New guideline and procedures to assist in making our opening run smoothly

- 24 hours prior to class/camp starting you must fill out and complete a health questionnaire and a waiver.
- Participants will need to line up in their car along the curb of the side parking lot directly in front of the gymnastics room 5-10 minutes before class starts. Our staff will approach your car and do a digital forehead check before they are allowed to exit the car. If your child has a temperature of 100 degrees or above, they will not be allowed to enter the building.
- Once the child/children exit their car, they will be directed to the side patio where an instructor will be guiding them into the gymnastics facility and direct them to their designated group.
- Our coaches will be monitored for a temperature each day, required to wear a mask and wash their hands before, during, and at the end of all classes.
- Each gymnastics station will be separated at least 6 feet apart and only 1 child allowed on each piece of equipment at a time. Class and camps will be limited to only 6 participants per coach and event.
- Gymnast and staff will use hand sanitizer after each rotation and we will have additional staff cleaning in-between classes and rotations with CDC approved disinfection and sanitizer.
- There will be 6 sanitizing stations set up in the gymnastics facility at each rotation. These sanitizing stations will consist of spray, sanitizing wipes, gloves and disinfectant hand wash.
- Additional cleaning and disinfectants will be used to clean the gymnastics room, carpet, trampoline and pit.
- Our water fountain will be closed, so make sure you send your child with a water bottle with their name on it. For camps their snacks will be limited to 6 kids at a time and separated by 6 feet. Please send snacks that can be opened easily by the campers. Coaches will not be able to assist or touch their food.
- Please encourage your child to be aware of safe distancing, proper handwashing, and know how to cover their mouth when coughing or sneezing.
- Please arrive 5 minutes early for pick up and stand by one of the orange designated cones located outside on the lawn in front of the gymnastics room. The children will be dismissed out the patio door and directed to their parents, guardians or babysitters. You will not be allowed to drop off or pick up at the main entrance as it is being used by another camp. You will not be allowed to wait in the building during camps or classes to ensure everyone is practicing the safe social distancing guidelines. In the event of rain, we will still have to enter and exit the same way so please be prepared.
- If anything changes, we will notify you as quickly as possible by email. Please make sure all your contact information is updated.
- Please be assured we are working closely with the City of Alpharetta to prepare our summer camps and programs to follow the CDC guidelines, additional guidelines and safety measures set forth from the City of Alpharetta. Your child's safety is our number one concern.
- Please feel free to reach out if you have any additional questions to Linda Dowell at
 <u>linda.accgymnastics@gmail.com</u> or Lindsey Pritchard, program supervisor, at <u>Lpritchard@alpharetta.ga.us</u>.

 You can also contact the Alpharetta Community Center by phone at 678-297-6100.

We are hopefully in July, we will be following our normal schedule as advertised in the Leisure Guide or by registering online. We will keep you updated as we know additional information!